Notice is hereby given that the automatic tabulating equipment that will be used in the General Election November 5th, 2024 will be tested on Friday, October 11th at 9:00am at the Lamar County Services Building,  231 Lamar Ave., Paris, TX 75460. The purpose of the test is to ascertain that tabulating equipment will accurately count the votes cast for all offices and on all measures. – Tricia Johnson, Elections Administrator

